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June 4, 2024 

 Statement in Support of HB 245 

 

Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, Ranking Member Brown, and 

Members of the House Criminal Justice Committee – thank you for the 

opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 245. 

 

Thank you for bringing this important issue to Ohio. Drag shows are 

inappropriate for young children because their impressionable, innocent 

minds can be exponentially influenced by deviant behaviors! This can harm 

them and their futures. Responsible Ohio adults need to be considerate of 

this danger, acknowledge it and eliminate the threat to our children. Adult 

Drag shows, salaciousness, indoctrination, and exploitation, are summarily 

harmful to children. It's imperative to shelter children from these harms.     

 

Thank you again for allowing me to provide testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Becky Lynch 
 

Submitted as Becky Lynch, Ohio Citizen 


